
Jim and Jodi McGill have been serving 

as mission co-workers since 1995 

working with the Church of Central 

Africa in Malawi in the areas of 

water/sanitation and health. 

Jim is a water engineer who has 

installed hundreds of water projects  

in sub-saharan Africa. 

3 opportunities to come hear Jim talk about 

the work that God has called him to do in  

Niger, South Sudan and Malawi 

1. BBQ/Potluck at Pastor Greg’s House on 

Saturday, May 27 at 4pm.  Please bring a side dish 

or dessert to share; Greg will provide hot dogs, 

chicken and veggie burgers. (Please RSVP, see below) 

2. During worship at First Presbyterian Church of 

Grand Island on Sunday, May 28 at 9:30am 

3. After worship “Lunch and Learn” at  

First Presbyterian Church of Hastings on  

Sunday, May 28 at 11:30am 

This trip is being co-sponsored by First Presbyterian Church of Grand Island and First Presbyterian Church of Hastings.  

To RSVP for  the BBQ at Greg’s house, or for more information about any of these events, please contact:  

Pastor Greg at greg@fpchastings.org or by phone at (402) 462-5147 

A free-will offering will be taken at each event to cover the travel costs and to support the work of the McGills. 

First Presbyterian Church of Hastings will also be taking a Father’s Day Offering in support of the safe drinking water 

projects Jim is doing with the partners in Africa.  
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